
 
 
 

L. Allyson Honaker 
(859) 368-7740 

allyson@gosssamfordlaw.com 
 
 
 
 

December 11, 2020 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing 

 
Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40601 
 

RE:  In the Matter of:  The Application of Cumberland Valley Electric, Inc. for 
Approval of Changes to its Meter Testing Plan - Case No. 2020-00393 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
 On December 4, 2020 Cumberland Valley Electric Inc. (“Cumberland Valley”) filed a  
Notice of Election of Use of Electronic Filing Procedures (“Notice”) for its upcoming case 
regarding revisions to its meter testing plan.  In that Notice it stated that Cumberland Valley 
planned on filing the Application no later than December 11, 2020.  This date should have been 
January 11, 2021.  Cumberland Valley plans on filing the Application no later than January 11, 
2021.  I have attached a revised Notice to this letter correcting the date by which the Application 
will be filed.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this is to certify that the electronically filed 
documents (including this “Readlst” letter and the enclosures) are true and accurate copies of the 
same documents being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 
Commission on December 11, 2020; that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the 
Commission has excused from participation by electronic means; that the original of the 
documents transmitted electronically will be filed with the Commission in paper medium within 
thirty days of the state of emergency due to COVID-19 being lifted. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       L. Allyson Honaker 
 
Enc. 


